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5th November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we are able to extend and enhance our Music provision by offering all 
the children in Year Six instrumental music lessons, taught by a specialist teacher. 
 
Your child’s music lessons will start this week and will conclude in the Spring when the other Year Six 
children will have their block of lessons.  
Mr James Cruttenden from the East Sussex Music Service will be in every Thursday teaching the 
children to play the double bass in our Creative Arts room.  
 
We look forward to inviting you to a celebratory concert at the end of their lessons. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Isted 
 
 


